
Celebrate with a gift to your library!
As you think about the gifts you choose for the celebrations in

your life, please consider the Hall Memorial Library's
commemorative gift program. Through this program,
donations are used to purchase library books for the

Hall Memorial Library
in honor of your special someone. The books will have

bookplates inscribed with the names of the donor
and the person being honored. Donating a book

to our public library may be a most appropriate way
to honor a special teacher, volunteer, group officer or other

special community person.
It may also be a very special gift for a birthday, anniversary,

graduation, retirement, memorial or any other occasion
you would like to commemorate.

After receiving your donation, the librarian will
select books to enhance the library collection.
Gifts will be acknowledged to both the donor
and the honoree.

Library edition quality books average from
fifteen to twenty dollars for children's books,
and twenty to thirty dollars for adult books.
Families and groups are welcome to make
collective donations.

The Hall Memorial Library hopes
you will consider this

library enhancement project Your
donation will be a truly lasting gift
that our community can share and

enjoy for years to come.
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Hall Memorial Library, P.O. Box 280, 93 Main Street, Ellington, Connecticut 06029


